
 

March 31, 2023 

The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chair 

Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

I am requesting funding for the Hermosa Beach Real Time Crime Center in fiscal year 2024. 

The entity to receive funding for this project is City of Hermosa Beach, located at 540 Pier 

Avenue, Hermosa Beach, CA 90254. The funding would be used for creating a Real Time 

Crime Center (RTCC) for the City of Hermosa Beach, which will provide first responders 

with critical information to specific incidents, provide situational awareness ahead of officer 

arrival, and enhance investigative capabilities of the department. The project is an appropriate 

use of taxpayer funds because this project will improve the safety of innocent bystanders and 

first responders by using state-of-the-art technology to share real-time information with 

officers and detectives working in the field.  

This project has a Federal nexus because it is for the purposes authorized in 1701(b)(8) of the 

Omnibus Crime Control and Safe Streets Act of 1968 (34 U.S.C § 10381(b)(8)). 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my 

immediate family. 

Sincerely, 

 

Ted Lieu 

Member of Congress 


